
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 

 

Harvest Thanks 
Today has been a fantastic day. It started at Church with a thought provoking service led by Year 5. 

They explained the meaning of harvest brilliantly and spoke beautifully in front of a packed out church. 

Myself and Rev. Andrew were amazed, as always, by the generosity of our parents and the amount 

of donations we had for Skelmersdale Foodbank. When we returned to school it was also brilliant to 

see so many of our community in school for our McMillan Coffee morning. Thank you and well done 

to our Year 6 Citizenship Champions for organising and leading such a fantastic event. The standard 

has been set for the next group to match! Thank you again for all your generosity and have a great 

weekend.   
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School Dinners 

Please ensure that you have paid in advance 

for your child’s school dinners.  Next week is 

Week 2. 

 

 

Worship 
This Week's Theme: Harvest Gifts 

Reflecting on our service today, what can we do to bring happiness to people? Does it always 

have to be money? Could you say or do something to show how thankful you are for what 

people do for you? 

Next week's theme: What's in a Name? 

 

  

 
MacMillan Coffee Morning 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended 

our coffee morning we raised a 

fantastic £257.71 with more money 
raised after school! 

Messy Church 

St. Michael’s Church Hall, Church Lane, 

Aughton 

Sunday, 13th October 9.30 – 10.30 am 

Our topic this month - ‘Thank You’ 

 Messy Church is specially designed for young 

families (children up to Year 6) and you will all 

be most welcome. 
 

Parent’s Evening 

Thursday 17th October  

Please book an appointment via the School 

Spider app.  Appointments will go live at 9am 

on Sunday 6th October.  Appointments will take 

place in the school hall and will last five 

minutes.  This time is to discuss how your child 

has settled into their new class and general 

attitude to learning. 
 

 

Half Term 

Schools closes for the half term on Friday 

18th October and reopens on Tuesday 29th 

October.   
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Reminder:  

Secondary School application deadline, 31st 

October. 

 

 

 

        

 Book Fair                                        
The Book Fair is on next week after school from 

Wednesday 9th October.  Please come in and 

have a look at the great books available.  
 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Events week commencing 6th October 

 

Mon Y5&6  Book Club  Lunchtime   Mrs McCormack 

Mon KS2  Art Club  3.15 – 4.15pm  Art Teacher 

Mon Y2  Athletics  3.15 – 4.15pm  Sports Coach 

Tues KS2  Running Club 12.00 – 12.25pm  Mr Clare 

Wed Y3&4  Rugby   3.15 – 4.15pm  Mr Quirk 

Thurs  KS2  Running Club 12.00 – 12.25pm  Mr Clare 

Thurs Y5&6  Football  3.15 – 4.15pm  Mr Singleton 

Fri  KS2  Choir   3:15 – 4:15pm  Miss Jones &Mrs Preece 

    

Year 4  11th October 

Year 5  18th October 

Year 6  1st November 

EYFS   8th November 

Year 1  15th November 

Year 2 22nd November 

Year 3 29th November 

Year 4 6th December 

 

     

 

 
 
 
 


